
Attention Provider: 

Effective June 1, 2019, Molina Healthcare will require all providers who are not 
contracted with Molina for the Dual Options STAR+PLUS MMP program to obtain a 
prior authorization before rendering services to a Dual Options STAR+PLUS MMP 
member. If proper prior authorization is not obtained, the claim will be denied. 

If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at (855) 322-4080, Monday – 
Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

If you would like to become a contracted provider for the Dual Options STAR+PLUS 
MMP program, please email MHTContractRequest@MolinaHealthcare.com.   
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